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The U.S. Government's Global Hunger & Food Security Initiative
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FROM SIIL

Dear friends,

Greetings. We know that this year has been a challenging
and hard year for everyone. As we go into the holidays,
remember to a break, and celebrate life.VWe wish you a

happy Mew Year 2021.We hope the MNew Year will bring

good health, peace and happiness to you, your families,
and friends. Stay safe and take care.

Best,
PV.Vara Prasad and SIIL Family

HIGHLIGHTS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS



K-State collaborative
project helps
develop app for
Cambodian farmers

READ MORE
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KEEP UP WITH WHAT WE'RE DOING ALL THE TIME. GIVE US A FOLLOW!

NEWS AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Ignacio Ciampitti receives
Agronomic Education and
Extension Award from national
agronomy society

Ignacio Ciampitti, associate professor in
the agronomy department at Kansas State
University, was awarded the Agronomic
Education and Extension Award from the
American Society of Agronomy.

Read the Announcement

Vara Prasad Awarded the
International Agronomy Award



https://www.facebook.com/siilksu/
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https://www.k-state.edu/today/announcement/?id=71572

from the American Society of
Agronomy

P.V. Vara Prasad received the
International Agronomy Award from the
American Society of Agronomy. This award
is given to one agronomist each year who
has made contributions in research,
teaching, extension or administration
outside of the United States.

Read the Announcement
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